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10 March 2021 
East DVC Report 
 
Commandant, 
 
 I am responsible for three Detachments in a 12-county area:  Cherry Point Det. 
1067, Outer Banks Det. 1264, and Oriental Dragon Det. 1413. 
 
Cherry Point Det 1067 – This detachment is meeting primarily on video conferences 
although there has been a couple of live meetings.  The last elections of officers was 
handled via video conference and that was accomplished properly.  There are no 
activities being done at this time because of the pandemic. 
 
Outer Banks Det 1264 – This detachment is basically missing in action.  I have tried, 
to no avail, to contact them.  Only once have I received an email response back from 
them when I send out email asking about Ceremonial weapons.  I have not gone to 
visit them as I have no idea where or when they are meeting. 
 
Oriental Dragon Det 1413 – This detachment is meeting monthly in their normal 
meeting area.  Whereas the meeting would start with a meal and socializing, that had 
been stopped for a time although starting this month, dinners will resume.  This 
detachment has held their elections and the new slate of officers are working fine.  
During the Christmas season, they held a successful Toys For Tots program and are 
now handing out Certificate of Appreciations to the participating stores.  Although 
this detachment is small in numbers, successful recruiting is being done and they are 
growing. I look forward to further activities and successes with this Detachment. 
 
This is my report at this time. 
 
Semper Fidelis! 
 

Gregory R. Ciesielski 
 
Gregory R. Ciesielski, 
District Vice Commandant, East 
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